
 
From: Picardo Home < >  
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 3:39 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2023-0007 (8383 Mississauga Road 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
I would like to comment regarding this proposed building as I am not able to make the council 
meeting on June 5th. 
Please do not proceed with this proposal.  This monstrosity of a building is not needed in the 
area.  There is plenty of empty office space in the buildings across the street. Why are we building more 
when there is empty office space still. A single story commercial plaza would be sufficient for that 
corner. 
  
Thank you. 
Dr Clive Picardo 
Resident of the area since 2014 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


